
 
HOLIDAY TOY DRIVE 
The Dear Santa Society 

 
November 21st, 2022 – December 17th, 2022 

 

 
The Urban Land Institute’s Philadelphia chapter has partnered with The Dear Santa Society for a 
holiday toy drive this year! Help families in need of assistance this holiday season by donating new, 
unwrapped toys or children’s clothing items at any of our available collection sites during normal 
business hours. Donations will be collected from November 21st through December 17th.   
 
 
DROP OFF LOCATIONS 
 

NELSON Worldwide 
100 S. Independence Mall West, Suite 500, Philadelphia, PA, 19106 
Leave your donation with the doorperson and indicate the donation is intended for NELSON’s 
collection. 
Questions: MaryVictoria Barr MVBarr@nelsonww.com • 215-825-6662 

 
JLL – Wayne Office & Center City Office 

550 E. Swedesford Rd, Suite 260, Wayne, 
PA, 19087 
Leave your donation at the labeled collection 
bin outside Suite 260. 

2650 Arch St., Philadelphia, PA, 19103 
Leave your donation at the labeled 
collection bin in the lobby. 

   Questions: Alan Kocher • Alan.Kocher@jll.com • 484-532-4200 
 

One Penn Center – Suburban Station 
16th St. & JFK Blvd., Philadelphia, PA, 19102 
Leave your donation at the collection bin marked “ULI Toy Drive – Sam Schwartz Office”, 
located by the mailbox near the front desk. Building Hours: 6AM-6PM. 
Questions: Dan Bhaumik • dbhaumik@samschwartz.com • 973-705-7498 

 
ULI Philadelphia Holiday Party 

December 14th, 2022 | 5:30PM – 7:30PM 
Liquid Art Barrel House – 990 Spring Garden St., Philadelphia, PA, 19123 
Bring your donation to the ULI Philadelphia Holiday party! Learn more and register online 
here: https://rb.gy/xplfwk  
Questions: Sigourney Young • sigourney.young@uli.org • 215-845-8995 


